
This is the fifth e-safety newsletter of the academic year of 2022-2023. Each half-term, we share an 
e-safety newsletter with you to provide support and guidance on keeping your child/children safe online. 

Knavesmire Primary School E-Safety Newsletter Updates - 
Summer 1, 2023

Friday 26th May 2023

Top Tips for your child to play games safely online:

1. Check your child has a safe username (e.g. doesn’t contain their own, full name).

2. Check what your child is sharing is safe (e.g. no personal details or information).

3. Regularly check and talk to your child about who they are playing with online.

4. Check your child’s privacy settings.

5. Ensure your child takes regular breaks.

6. Regularly check for adverts or in app/game purchases.

For further information, please click on the link below: 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-gam

ing/ 

Online games can be a great way for children and young people to socialise and stay connected 
with friends and family, but it’s important that they can play safely.

The e-safety posters (above) are displayed, around school, to highlight the fundamental ‘stay safe’ 
principles to children whilst they are online. For example, online gaming. It would be advisable to remind 

your child of these principles whilst they are on online to ensure they are taking care of their safety.
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